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Question 

 

“Will the Chair provide a breakdown of the cost to the public arising from the recent Vote of No Confidence 

in the Chair of the Health and Social Security Scrutiny Panel in respect of – 

  

(a) States Members’ time; and 

(b)   States Greffe Officer time?” 

  
 

Answer 

 

The Committee does not hold information on the cost to the public in terms of Officer or Members’ time. 

Votes of No Confidence, and indeed any matters relating to States Assembly business, are business as usual 

activity, not additional or discrete processes where costs can be identified.  

 

 

 


